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    The new year brought a great loss to East View Cemetery.  We lost our 
President, Mr. A. M. Alexander, on January 12, 2016.  Mr. Alexander passed away 
while on one of his almost daily volunteer missions for East View.  Al and Betty  
Alexander were a team of devoted volunteers to whom we all owe much gratitude.  
Betty has graciously agreed to continue with her service to East View. 
 
    The new year also has brought a special distinction to East View.  A group of 
donors from East Lake Golf Club, headed by Mr. Sidney Matthew, and Mr. Charlie 
Harrison have made it possible to install a memorial to Stewart Maiden.  Stewart 
Maiden was the golf pro who taught and influenced the great golfing legend, 
Bobby Jones.  In the year 1948, the Atlanta Constitution reported that Mr. Maiden 
died and was buried in East View Cemetery. Research showed that he had been 
buried in an unmarked grave, of unknown location within the cemetery. Mr. 
Maiden is now memorialized in the Stewart Maiden Memorial Park at East View 
Cemetery, thanks to a dedicated group of golfing historians. 
 
   The annual plant sale will be held on Saturday, April 9th which is also a 
work/visitation day.  Please bring your plants from your yards, etc. in any type of 
container you have.  All plants are welcome, just bring what you think someone 
would buy.  All proceeds go to the upkeep of the cemetery.  Last year we raised 
almost $600 for East View.  
 
   Remembrance Day will be Saturday, May 14th, from 10 A.M. to 3 P.M., which 
happens to be a work day as well.   This is a day of visiting with families and 
friends of those buried at East View.   Snacks will be provided or you may bring 
something to share.  
 
Thank you for your stewardship of East View Cemetery which is supported solely 
by donations.  The volunteers who give their services are also greatly appreciated.  
We are coming to the expensive time of the year when grass cutting must be done 
on a regular basis.  Thank you for your much needed donations.   
 



Please send donations to:    Please send changes of address:  
 
East View Cemetery Association  Mrs. Jean Baldwin 
P.O. Box 3572     2232 Timber Lane 
Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572      Snellville, Ga. 30078   
        678-758-0208   

                      Baldwin1755@gmail.com 
 

East View Cemetery is a 501 C(13) non-profit organization, and donations to East View 
Cemetery are tax deductible. 
 
Current Officers are:  Duggan snipes, Acting President, Snellville, Ga., 678-908-1613  
      Joyce Cameron, Treasurer, Stone Mtn., Ga., 770-923-1674   
      Jean Baldwin, Secretary, Snellville, Ga., 678-758-0208  
 

 



Jan	2016	photo	courtesy	of	Chuck	Stevenson,	Volunteer

A.	M.	Alexander,	President	of	East	View	Cemetery	Association

					Oct	2014	photo	courtesy	of	Mildred	Williams,	Volunteer

Please	send	donations	to:

East	View	Cemetery	Association

P.	O.	Box	3572

Lilburn,	GA		30048-3572

Current	Officrs	are:	Duggan	Snipes,	Acting	President,	Snellville,	GA	,	678-908-1613

																																	Joyce	Cameron,	Treasurer,	Stone	Mtn.,	GA,	770-923-1674

																																	Jean	Baldwin,	Secretary,	Snellville,	GA,	678-758-0208

The	family	of	A.	M.	Alexander

has	requested	that	in	lieu	of

flowers,	donations	be	made

to	East	View	Cemetery	in

honor	of	Mr.	Alexander.

East	View	Cemetery	is	a	

501	c	(13)

non-profit	organization,

and	donations	to

East	View	Cemetery	are	

tax	deductible.

Please	send	changes	of	address	to:

Mrs.	Jean	Baldwin

2232	Timber	Lane

Snellville,	GA		30078

678-758-0208

Baldwin1755@gmail.com


